
BFED Committee 

From: 	 Maui_County Council_mailbox 
Sent: 	 Wednesday, June 29, 2022 8:39 PM 
To: 	 BFED Committee 
Subject: 	 FW: .bfed committe 

From: mauilaub <mauilaub@aol.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, June 29, 2022 8:34 PM 
To: Maui_County Council_mailbox <county.council@mauicounty.us> 
Cc: bfedcommitte@mauicounty.us  
Subject: Fwd: .bfed cornmitte 

You don't often get email from mauilaub@aol.com. Learn why this is important 

To: county.councilmauicounty.us   
Cc: bfedcommittemauicounty.us  
Sent: 6/29/2022 6:16:51 PM Pacific Standard Time 
Subject: .bfed committe 

Aloha, My name is Paul Laub and I am a former President of the Maui County Veterans Council, current 
President of the West Maui veterans Club, inc, and Publisher of the Veterans newsletter hivets.com. (please feel 
free to request a free subscription). 

I would like to address the bill 110., reducing taxes on Veterans and survivors. May I suggest that due to the 
tragic (for the poor) inflation, it would really make sense and be generous if the county, instead of charging the 
reduced tax, instead paid to the survivors that amount annually. Currently that is very little help, but any help is 
greatly appreciated, and who knows maybe this could lead the way for other counties and states to help those 
persons families who gave their all. 
Thank you, for your kokua, Paul Laub 


